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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Great Lakes Academy strives for new ways to effectively communicate with you.  We are now 

offering a new School Announcement Communication System in which you can receive voice 

phone, text, and/or email messages from the school.  All 3 options are available to you. 

 

We will use this announcement system in a variety of ways such as:  snow days/building closing, 

school performance updates, parent/teacher conferences, reminders and much more. 

 

(You may choose more than one) 

 

Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________________________________ 

Student Name: ______________________________   Teacher: _________________ 

Student Name: ______________________________   Teacher: _________________ 

Student Name: ______________________________   Teacher: _________________ 

Student Name: ______________________________   Teacher: _________________ 

□I wish to receive announcements via text message at this number: ___________________                             

                                                          Additional number if desired: ____________________ 

□I wish to receive announcements via e-mail at: __________________________________ 

□I wish to receive announcements via phone call at this number: ________________________ 

□ I do not want to be added to the school announcement database 

 
 

Parent Signature: ____________________________________   Date: ____________ 


